
Supervised 
consumption services

in our community

For more information on supervised consumption services, visit www.stopODs.ca

Helping to save lives and 
build safer communities
Alberta Health Services has submitted an 
application to Health Canada to integrate 
supervised consumption services at the 
Sheldon M. Chumir Health Centre.

Supervised consumption services  
reduce harm from substance use while 
offering additional services such as 
counselling, social work, and opioid-
dependency treatment.

To learn more about opportunities to share 
your perspectives or for more information 
about supervised consumption services, 
please email scs.calgary@ahs.ca or visit 
www.stopODs.ca


